
Event Report: Launchspire 2025 

Organized by E-Cell, S.S.V.P.'s B.S. Deore College of Engineering 

Date: 29th August 2025 

Venue: Digital Class Room (Electronics Deparatment) , B.S. Deore College of 

Engineering, Dhule 

 

Introduction 

The Entrepreneurship Cell (E-Cell) of S.S.V.P.'s B.S. Deore College of Engineering 

successfully organized “Launchspire 2025”, an inter-college Startup Idea Pitching 

Competition, on 29th August 2025. The event was aimed at fostering entrepreneurial spirit 

among students and providing a platform for showcasing innovative startup ideas. 

 

Inauguration Ceremony 

The event commenced with a formal inauguration by Principal Dr. H.D. Patil, who emphasized 

the importance of entrepreneurship in the modern engineering landscape.  

The event was coordinated by Prof. S.R. Singh, E-Cell Coordinator, and efficiently organized 

by Unnati Girase along with the dedicated E-Cell team. 

 

Event Details 

Participants from various engineering colleges presented their innovative startup ideas in front of 

a panel of judges and audience. The session was evaluated and judged by Er. Dipak Ahirrao, 

Director -  Saurabh Elevator and Engineers, a seasoned professional and entrepreneur, who 

provided valuable feedback and insights to all participants. 

The competition witnessed enthusiastic participation, creative problem-solving, and impressive 

pitching skills, making it a grand success. 

 

 

 



Winners of Launchspire 2025 

 � First Prize: 

Rajashri Mali and Harshada Jadhav 
(S.S.V.P.'s B.S. Deore College of Engineering) 

 � Second Prize: 

Riya Soti 
(S.S.V.P.'s B.S. Deore College of Engineering) 

 � Third Prize: 

Anushaka Dalwale and Team 
(S.V.K.M. Institute of Technology, Dhule) 

 

Conclusion 

“Launchspire 2025” proved to be an enriching and motivational experience for budding 

entrepreneurs, offering them a platform to refine their business ideas and develop the confidence 

to pursue entrepreneurial ventures. The efforts of the E-Cell Team, under the guidance of faculty 

and support of the college management, made the event a resounding success. 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


